
To: Members of the Finance Committee 

Mike Klipsch, Chair 

Sonny Beck 

Malcolm DeKryger 

Shawn Taylor 

Fr: Beth McCuskey, Vice Provost for Student Life 

Christopher A. Ruhl, Chief Financial Officer and Treasurer 

Date: December 8, 2023 

Re: Approval of 2024-25 Student Meal Plan Rates 

Purdue worked in partnership with Envision Strategies to review the University Residences (UR) 

dining program, survey students about dining preferences, and propose 2024-25 meal plans 

tailored to student feedback. The proposed plans are simple and flexible to meet student needs 

and preferences. The plans shift retail meal swipes to dining dollar balances. The plans allow 

flexibility to use dining dollars at any campus retail outlet at any time of day and provide more 

options with respect to student food portion/value preferences and meal selections. Meal plan 

swipes will be used exclusively at residential dining facilities and allow increased predictability 

of residential dining swipe volume. 

An off-campus student meal plan was offered as a pilot program in 2023-24 based on requests 

from students. For 2024-25, former UR students not currently living in UR will have the 

opportunity to choose from two block plan options that include a combination of meal swipes 

and dining dollars. 

Meal plans continue to be required for students living in University Residences Housing or 

University Residences Boiler Apartments. 2024-25 proposed meal plans and associated pricing is 

reflected in the following table. 



c: Chairman Mike Berghoff 

President Mung Chiang 

Provost Patrick Wolfe 

Legal Counsel Steve Schultz 

Corporate Secretary Cindy Ream  


